
KAUHIFALAMA 
CULTURE & ARTS 
SOCIETY INC. 

357 N. KING ST 
HONOLULU,HI 96817 

PH. (808) 521-6905 

March 14, 1995 

Nan! Lim Yap 
P.O. Box 383411 
Waikoloa, Hawaii 96738 

Dear Nani: 

The Kaiihi-Palama Culture & Arts Society, Inc. extends our aloha and mahalo nui loa to you for 
your participation in our "Nana I Na Loea Hula" documentation project. We truly appreciate 
your kokua in taking time from your busy schedule to share your hula history so we may 
document the information for future references. 

Enclosed you will find an edited narrative of your interview. We ask your assistance to correct 
any factual inaccuracies, to clarify the information or to add to the narrative, keeping the 
content of the story as close to the original interview as possible. 

Please return the corrected copy of the narrative along with the signed final release form to our 
office within 30 days. If you have not filled out the fact sheet, we ask your kokua as the 
information on this form is very important to our project. 

The documentation portion of this cultural project is partly funded by the State Foundation on 
Culture and the Arts and the Hawaii State Legislature. 

It is our hope that this project will promote aloha and respect for the fine work that each kumu 
hula is doing to perpetuate the traditional art of hula. 

Again, thank you for your support of KPC&A. If you have any questions concerning the above, 
please feel free to call me at 521-6905. 

Me ke aloha pumehana, 

Jan M. Itagaki 
Executive Director 
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